SACRAMENTO COUNTY DISABILITY ADVISORY COMMISSION (DAC)
PHYSICAL ACCESS SUBCOMMITTEE
MEETING MINUTES for November 15, 2022
Members Present: Gene Lozano, Chair; Scott Harger, Randy Hicks, Kathy Sachen, Jeff Tardaguila
Members Absent: Carol Moss
Guests: Isabel Arreola, Resources for Independent Living (RIL)
Staff: Cori Stillson and Cheryl Bennett, Disability Compliance Office (DCO)
Call to Order and Introductions
The Chair called the meeting to order and those present introduced themselves. 
Approval of the Minutes
The minutes for the October 18 meeting were approved with a minor correction.
Public Comment
No members of the public wished to comment.
Review Activities and Accomplishments Document and Consider Topics for 2023 Work Plan
Members reviewed the summary of activities and accomplishments for 2022 and discussion ensued. It was moved and seconded (Hicks/Harger) to approved the DAC Physical Access Subcommittee Activities and Accomplishments 2022 as submitted. Members reviewed the Work Plan for 2021-22 and discussed which topics would be continued into 2023 and which were complete. Additional topics were proposed and discussed. Gene Lozano suggested that members send additional thoughts to the DCO and this topic will be revisited next month.
Proposed Topics for Next Agenda
[bookmark: _GoBack]Heather Yee will return for a wrap up discussion of the Arden Way Complete Streets Master Plan. The 2023 Physical Access Subcommittee Work Plan will be finalized.
Unfinished/New Business, Announcements
There was no unfinished or new business. Members made announcements of interest to the disability community.
Subcommittee Member Comments
Members had no additional comments.
Adjournment
It was moved (Hicks) and seconded (Sachen) to adjourn the meeting. Approved, unanimously.
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